
Dear Estonian statisticians,

With the greatest pleasure the Lithuanian Statistical Society congratulates the

Estonian Statistical Society, all Estonian statisticians celebrating their 20-year

anniversary. We have witnessed with admiration how your society progressed

to maturity during a short but challenging historical period. The conferences

organized by the Estonian Statistical Society attracted hundreds of participants,

being a pronounced and impressive sign of your accomplishments. This

demonstrates how committed you are: statistics can be attractive and interesting.

At the same time, you know better than others: it is indispensable for an advanced

society.

Lithuanian statisticians have always had exceptional personal and scientific

relations with Estonian friends. We are proud and happy that a senior generation

of Estonian mathematical statisticians were awarded their doctorates in Vilnius,

that over the years many of Estonian statisticians took part in International

Vilnius Conferences on Probability Theory and Mathematical Statistics.

Together with Estonian and Latvian statistical societies, we successfully joined

NORDSTAT conferences.

In statistics and beyond, we sincerely wish new accomplishments to all Estonian

statisticians: practitioners, scientists, applied statisticians and students.

From the bottom of our hearts,

The Lithuanian Statistical Society

The Lithuanian Statistical Society


